
From: jack bourquin [mailto:jbourquin@tampabay.rr.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2011 7:51 PM 
To: Julius Genachowski 
Subject: Lightsquared 

What are you people thinking?? You are considering allowing Lightsquared to use a frequency so 
close to the GPS system that millions of people depend upon to get to their destinations.Also 
aviators, mariners and 
many other users of GPS will be adversely affected by this intrusion. With this July 30th cut off 
date for comments, one has to wonder about you cramming this down our throats before most 
people are even aware. I just recently purchased my first GPS unit to help with our anticipated 
month long vacation trip.     
     I'm asking you and my congressman and senators to please reconsider this invasion of our 
rights to a clear 
uninterrupted signal to our units. People have invested millions of dollars in these units. 
  
Sincerely, 
E. Jack Bourquin 
Dunnellon Fl. 
 


